Congress of the United States House of Representatives

Washington, P.C. 20515

August 12, 1977

coop course

Dr. Henry Blackburn
Director
Laboratory of Physiological Hygiene
University of Minnesota
School of Public Health
Stadium Gate 27
Minneapolis, Minnesota 55455

Dear Dr. Blackburn:

I want to thank you for sending your very interesting paper on diet and mass hyperlipidemia. We'll be sure to bring it to Congressman Fraser's attention when he returns to Washington after the August recess.

For some time I've felt that more emphasis should be placed on nutrition-related health problems. The Congress finally is beginning to look into the public health aspects of nutrition.

With best wishes.

Sincerely,

Dorothy Henry Staff Assistant